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Citizens' Advisory Council Honors Howard Sachar

The Citizens' Advisory Council (CAC) honored Howard Sachar as the “Person of the Year for 2010” during the CAC’s executive council meeting last Friday. Mr. Sachar was recognized for 25 years of service to the CAC and for his diligent work leading the Council to help improve the transit experience for residents, workers and families using public transportation in Los Angeles. The Council also praised Mr. Sachar for his contributions in providing community feedback to the Board on the safety, efficiency, reliability and quality of Metro Bus and Metro Rail so that the agency can be responsive to the needs of our customers. CAC members, appointed by the Board, meet twice a month to obtain updates on various transit programs and to assist the Board and the staff on various projects.

Expo Construction Notice

Please be advised that the full intersection closure at Crenshaw Boulevard scheduled for today Monday, December 13th through 9:00 p.m. Saturday, December 18th has been POSTPONED until further notice. We apologize for any inconvenience. An updated notice will be issued once new dates have been confirmed.



	

	








